From:

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 10:06 PM

To: CityClerk **Subject:** 43 Golf Avenue

Good day,

I wish to add my support to the application for Discretionary Use cited in your notice.

I feel quite strongly that a proportionate blend of commercial and residential property is vital to a thriving neighbourhood such as ours. A home-based business is an excellent way to incorporate both these entities, and offers great enrichment potential to the community.

I hope Council accepts this application without hesitation.

Sincerely



From: Sent:Monday, July 15, 2019 6:45 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Fwd: Music business

Hello,
My name is and I am a resident of

I do not have any objection to this residence offering music lessons, and feel that any opportunities to provide a business of this kind would actually be a benefit to the neighbourhood.

Thank you for reaching out and I wish them luck with their endeavour.

From:

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 9:37 PM

To:

CityClerk

Subject:

43 Golf Avenue Discretionary Use Application

Dear Office of the City Clerk,

I think on-site music lessons at 43 Golf Avenue will be an excellent addition to our neighbourhood.

Kindly,

From:

Thursday, July 18, 2019 12:45 PM CityClerk Sent:

To: Subject: 43 Golf Avenue

I am in favor of the application.

From:

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 10:44 AM

To: CityClerk
Subject: 43 golf avenue

I live on where we have permit free parking. In the years that I have owned the property I have noticed that business operating in the area never provide enough parking. The apartment buildings, which there are 3 just on the end and middle of the street and the fitness place that was on Golf Avenue about 5 years made getting out the driveway very unsafe. The addition of people in the area especially in the winter was a lot. These are just my observation and experience of living there.